The Cottonwood Chronicle

Working Together - Learning Together



A Note From the Principal

Dear Cottonwood families,

During the months of March and April Cottonwood students in grades 3-5 will be taking State Assessments. These tests compare our students with other students throughout the state and are designed to help indicate how well your child is learning and also help the school see how well we are teaching. Your child's results become a part of their school record.

These tests are important. Please help your child prepare for these tests by encouraging them to do their best.

Do not schedule appointments during testing. Regular attendance, adequate rest, and a good breakfast will also help your child perform to the best of their ability.

Kyle Griffitts, Principal

Upcoming

Events

Apr 4 - Cottonwood Family University Day

Apr 8 - No School

Apr 15-19 - Book Fair

Apr 25 - Kindergarten Roundup

May 6-10 - Teacher Appreciation Week

May 17 - Cottonwood Play Day/Picnic











Embark on a New Journey Kindergarten Roundup

Our Kindergarten Roundup is on

April 25 6-7 p.m. Cottonwood Gym

Will your child be five years old by August 31, 2024? If so, kindergarten registration is the next step on their school journey. We are excited to meet your child and partner with you in nurturing your child's development!

Register now on the district website. After registering, the school will reach out with more information and to invite you to attend their Kindergarten Roundup!

March 2024

S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S
					1	2
3	4	5	6	7	8	9
10	11	12	13	14	15	16
17	18	19	20	21	22	23
24	25	26	27	28	29	30
31			1	1	.1	1

Mar 7- Cottonwood Family University Day

Mar 11-15- Spring Break

Mar 8- No School/Inservice

Contact Us

Kyle Griffitts - Principal Cody Stockwell - Lead Teacher Debra Shirack - Secretary Main Office Phone Number: 785-309-4600



#CWCommunity #CWMindset

#305GrowsGreatness







Unified School District #305 does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Any person having inquiries concerning Unified School District #305 compliance with the regulations implementing Title VI, ADA, Title IX, or Section 504 is directed to contact the Unified School District #305 Executive Director of Human Resources, P.O. Box 797, Salina, Kansas 67402, 785-309-4726.